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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
January 24, 1975

*]1 Mr. Donald Reed
Planning Coordinator
Fairfield County Council
Post Office Box 216
Winnsboro, South Carolina 29180

Dear Mr. Reed:
Thank you for your letter of January 21 concerning the question of a possible conflict of interest which may be involved
in a County Councilman holding another position in the County.

I am sure that you will understand that this matter should be forwarded to the County Attorney for his consideration, as
it lies within his jurisdiction; and if he should desire any response from this Office, we will, of course, be pleased to comply.

With best wishes,
Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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